

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION V SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES



DIVISION MEMORANDUM

SGOD-No.163 s. 2021

TO

All Public School District Supervisors and

In-charge of the District

FROM:

SUSAN S. COLLANO

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

FOLLOW-UP SURVEY ON THE PERCEPTION OF TEACHERS AND OTHER

SCHOOL PERSONNEL ON VACCINATION

DATE :

April 21, 2021

In relation with the memorandum from Usec. Jesus LR. Mateo and Usec. Atty. Nepomuceno A. Malaluan dated January 27, 2021 and March 3, 2021 respectively and disseminated by this office on February 1, 2021 and March 4, 2021, the Planning Service will be conducting a follow-up survey on the perception of teachers and other school personnel on vaccination from April 21 8:00 AM to 25, 2021 5:00 PM. The unique survey link for each region will be posted in the LIS and the DepEd Newsletter.

Further, an orientation of the said activity will be conducted on April 22, 2021 at 9:00 AM and participants to this are all Public School District Supervisors and in-charge of the districts.

For queries, clarifications and technical issues, kindly coordinate with the SGOD-Planning and Research Section through email address, planning.ctd@deped.gov.ph.

For information, guidance and compliance.